
 

 

Springfest Update 
Saturday, April 30, 2022 

Southern Pines, NC 
 

Breakfast on Broad Street! 
If you’re looking for coffee before the festival, 
check out some of our local establishments: 
The Ice Cream Parlor, 176 NW Broad Street 
Swank Coffee Shoppe & Handmade 
Market, 232 NW Broad Street 
 

IMPORTANT 
Vendor Parking Availability: 

❖ Southern Pines Brewing, 215 W. 
Pennsylvania (large parking area behind 
the businesses in that area) 

❖ Brownson Memorial Presbyterian 
Church, corner of Ashe Street & 
Massachusetts Avenue  

❖ First Bank Parking lot, 205 SE Broad 
Street 

❖ Parking is available on side streets. 
 

Vendor Parking Restrictions & 
Other Important Info: 

• Please do not park vehicles on Broad 
Street, Pennsylvania Avenue or 
Connecticut Avenue.   

• No vehicles or operating equipment of any 
type can be parked along the side of the 
railroad track.  The Town of Southern 
Pines has enforced this policy at the 
request of trains which come through the 
town on a daily basis.   

• If you are on the storefront side of the 
street, DO NOT place anything on the 
sidewalk.  We have been asked to keep 
the sidewalks clear. 

• Please look at the map and follow the 
traffic pattern highlighted for your area. 
Unload – then go park your vehicle.  That 
makes life easier for everyone.  Also – 
please do not leave trash at your space. 

Overnight accommodations?  There are 
several hotels around Southern Pines and you 
can find them on the internet. 

Food Vendors can begin set-up as early as 
5:30 a.m. in order to make it easier for craft 
vendors to reach their spaces.  Craft vendors 
can begin set-up as early as 7:00 a.m.  
Please drive to your space, unload, and 
then go park your vehicle.  This will help 
prevent traffic jams during set-up.  The 
same applies for break down.  Please 
break down, and then get your vehicle.  NO 
break downs before 4pm.  
 

IMPORTANT REQUEST! 
On the day of the festival or the evening 
before the festival, if you are unable to attend, 
please leave a message (or text) for Susan at 
910-315-6508.  This will help in making any 
last-minute space changes.  Susan can also 
be reached via email - 
sbharrison@earthlink.net. (Keep in mind that 
no-shows are not included on next year’s 
mailing list.) 
 
On behalf of the Southern Pines Business 
Association, the Springfest Committee and 
our co-sponsors, Town of Southern Pines 
Recreation and Parks Department and Star 
102.5, thank you for helping make Springfest 
one of our area’s favorite events. 
.  

We anticipate a great festival this year! 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS NOW! 

SPRINGFEST 2023 – Saturday, April 29, 
2023 

Applications will be available online in 
early November of 2022. 
www.southernpines.biz 

mailto:sbharrison@earthlink.net

